
Federated Indians of Graton Rancheria  

Tribal TANF of Sonoma and Marin 

Public Notice for  

Tribal Family Assistance Plan (TFAP) Renewal  

2017-2020 

Subject:  Availability of TANF TFAP 2017-2020 for Public Comment. 

Location:  Tribal Office located at 6400 Redwood Dr., Ste. 300, Rohnert Park, CA  94928 

Comment Period: May 2, 2017 – June 17, 2017 

The FIGR TTSM Tribal Family Assistance Plan (TFAP) is prepared by the Tribe and 
submitted to the Administration for Children and Families for the administration of the 
Tribal TANF of Sonoma Marin (TTSM) for the period of May 1, 2017 – April 30, 2020.    

The TFAP is available for review and public comment for 45 days. All public comments 
must be received by 12:00 PM on June 17, 2017 to be included and submitted to the 
Administration for Children and Families Tribal TANF program.  You may submit your 
comments in writing or by email to sboyle@gratonrancheria.com by 12:00 p.m. on June 
17, 2017. 

Please contact Scott Boyle, TANF Director at 707-566-2288 for a copy or to request an 
electronic version of the TFAP.  The Tribe reserves the right to impose a nominal copy 
fee.   

Thank you, 
Lynn Silva, 
Interim Chief Operations Officer 
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